
	

	

  
 
 

 
Friday 22nd April 2022 

Year 6 newsletter and SATs information 
    
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you are aware SATs are taking place week beginning Monday 9th May. Your child has 
been working very hard towards these tests, and we are keen that they are able to do their 
best in the tests. 
 
SATs week Breakfast Club 
 
During SATs week, we are providing a FREE breakfast for all Year 6 pupils and their siblings. 
Breakfast club will be from 8.10am to 8.40am. The children will be able to choose from a 
variety of breakfast foods and have time to ask staff any last-minute questions. We know from 
past experience that this helps to settle pupils and ensures that they are in school on time. We 
encourage all year 6 children to attend the school breakfast club each morning.  
 
SATs Week & Revision 
 
We have attached a SATs week timetable for you to know exactly when the tests are taking 
place and to support your children with their final revision! 
 
In class, we shall continue to work on the curriculum so that your child will do their best in the 
SATs tests, and also have a better set of knowledge and skills before they start at their new 
secondary school. 
 
On Friday 13th May there are no tests, so we are visiting Greenwich park. Details will follow in a 
separate letter.   
 
If you have any queries regarding SATs week, do contact us via the school office. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 9th May Punctuation and Grammar Test 
AM 

Spellings 
AM 

Tuesday 10th May 
 

Reading Test 
AM 

 

Wednesday 11th 
May 

Arithmetic test 
AM 

Maths Reasoning Test 1 
AM 

Thursday 12th May Maths Reasoning Test 2 
AM 

 

 Friday 13th May Trip to Greenwich park 



	

	

 
 
 
 
 
Creative Curriculum 
In Geography, the children will be exploring the impacts of plastic pollution and non-
renewable energy on the Earth. This will be informing their writing through which they 
will compose a persuasive letter and a documentary about climate change.  
 
In history, we will  be learning about the Victorian era, using Charles Dicken’s text 
‘David Copperfield’ to support our understanding.  
 
In Science, the children will be exploring the behaviour of light through investigations.  
 
In PSHE, Year 6 will be discussing physical and mental well being followed by 
‘Growing and Changing’. Our PSHE lessons are designed to be informative and 
provide an opportunity for the children to discuss their concerns in a safe place.  
 
During the second half term, we will be visiting the Southwark Cathedral for the 
children’s leaver’s service. Information will follow nearer the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Ridgers and Mr Burgin 
Year 6 Class Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 
 


